
Thank you... 
Dodge Park Staff,

Thank you for the beautiful flowers and the gift 
of a row of trees in Isreal in honor of 
Claire LeBlanc. 
I can not thank you enough for your support 
of Claire and the love you all showed her while 
she was a resident at Dodge Park! The care and 
support was second to none. My family and I 
will always be grateful and one of your biggest 
advocates and supporters. We will always 
consider you all as part of our family.

Love and Thanks!
Rene Marc LeBlanc and Family


